You are invited to join us for great food and great music!

Picnic Richard Reps. Reps. Pops.

FRIDAY, MAY 17TH
FISHER MIDDLE SCHOOL GYM
4PM-8:30PM

SCHEDULE

- 4 4:30 pm 5th Grade Honor Ensembles
- 4:45 5:05 pm Trojan Band & Treble Choir
 - 5:20 5:40 pm Trojan Strings & Cambiata Choir
 - 6 6:20 pm Concert Band & Bel Canto Choir

SCHEDULE

- 6:35 6:55 pm Intermediate Orchestra & TTB Choir & SSA Choir & 8th Grade Choir
 - 7:10 7:40 pm Advanced Orchestra & Symphonic Band
 - 7:55 8:30 pm Chamber Strings & Jazz Band

FAQS

- What time are the performances? Please check the program schedule for individual group times.
- What time should students arrive? Please arrive 30 minutes prior to the start of your performance time.
- What should my performer wear? Fisher students should wear their black music t-shirts, and 5th-grade Honors students should wear their turquoise music t-shirts.
 Students may wear shorts to be comfortable.
- Where are the performances? The large group music classes will perform inside the gym.
- Will there be food available? Yes! Food trucks from Oaxacan Kitchen and Golden Ice Cream will be by the solar panels.

INSTRUMENT RENTAL RETURNS

- <u>5th-grade band and orchestra students</u> should return their school instruments to either their music teacher or the front office of their elementary school no later than Friday, May 24th.
- <u>Fisher band and orchestra students</u> should return their school instruments and accessories to Mr. Rasura or Mrs. Krijnen starting next week on Monday, May 20th.
- <u>Summer contracts</u> will be available during the last week of school for students who plan to keep their instruments over the summer break.

Questions? Please contact Los Gatos Music Boosters at music_boosters@lgusd.org.

BORROWED FORMAL CONCERT ATTIRE RETURNS

For all music students who borrowed their formal concert attire, please complete this <u>form</u> indicating when you will return your concert attire. Please note you will need to either have the attire dry cleaned or incur a \$20 fee for Music Boosters to have the attire dry cleaned.

Questions? Please contact Los Gatos Music Boosters at music_boosters@lgusd.org.

A NOTE FROM USIC TEACHERS

Our LGUSD Music Booster organization is led and run by parent volunteers like yourself. It provides vital support for our music teachers and encompasses TK through 8th grade students across all five schools. On behalf of our LGUSD music teachers, we would like to personally thank all our volunteers, especially the executive team, for all their hard work and dedication this year. We are so grateful for your support and look forward to working with our new Music Booster parents stepping up next fall! If you are interested in joining the executive team, we are looking for a president or co-president for the 2024-25 school year.

OUR FABULOUS TK-8 MUSIC TEACHERS



Karen Anderson Miller, Ana George, Ricky Rasura, Aryn Krijnen, Corey Miller, and Alyson Ancheta

Pichic & Pops





Scan here to support your school and our music programs. Our goal is 100% parent participation.

www.onecommunitylg.org

ROBERT A.



www.bothman.com

A special thanks to our Music Program business sponsor Bothman Construction